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Kenneth Roberts

From: Isaac Endeley N IRy T
Sent: 18 July 2018 12:44 PM Fd g s LORSGETINAL FunRiicents
To: Kenneth Roberts

Subject: RE: Communication from BAKC

Dear Mr. Roberts:

Thank you for your mail and the attached decision by the Amsterdam Disciplinary Board. Mr. Koppe also sent me
a copy of the decision but since it is in Dutch, | will wait for the official translation requested by the Trial Chamber
before attempting to understand its implications.

With respect to the Chamber’ s request for an update regarding Mr. Koppe' s status, please be informed that |
discussed this matter with Mr. Koppe via e-mail on Tuesday and he confirmed that he will provide directly to the
BAKC the documentation it requested by the deadline of 25 July 2018. He explained that he wanted to receive the
Amsterdam Disciplinary Board” s decision before responding to the BAKC.
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To: Isaac Endeley <endeley@un.org>
Subject: RE: Communication from BAKC

Dear Mr. Endeley,

The Trial Chamber has asked me to forward to you the attached decision of the Amsterdam Disciplinary Council. As both
documents are in Dutch, the Chamber has submitted a request for translation.

Noting the pending request from the BAKC, discussed in the email chain, below, the Chamber requests an update from
you regarding Mr. Koppe’s status by Thursday, 19 July 2018.

Best regards,

Ken

From: Isaac Endeley

Sent: 26 June 2018 6:16 PM

To: Kenneth Roberts <roberts13@un.org>; Victor Koppe (victorlkoppe@gmail.com) <victorlkoppe @gmail.com>;
Koppe.Victor@eccc.gov.kh

Subject: RE: Communication from BAKC




01579333
Dear Mr. Roberts: E378/g/q

| acknowledge receipt of your e-mail conveying the Trial Chamber’s requests and forwarding the letter dated 21 june
2018 from the BAKC. [ recall that in an e-mail earlier this month, Mr. Koppe had advised that following a hearing on 4
June regarding the Triat Chamber’s complaints, the Amsterdam Disciplinary Board would issue a decision on 16 July
2018. t hope to be able to discuss this matter further with him and with you after reviewing that decision.

Best regards,

From: Kenneth Roberts

Sent: Tuesday, 26 June, 2018 2:02 PM

To: saac Endeley <endeley@un.org>; Victer Koppe (victorlkoppe @gmail.com) <victorlkoppe@gmail.com>;
Koppe.Victor@eccc.gov.kh

Subject: Communication from BAKC

Dear Mr. Koppe and Mr. Endeley,

The Trial Chamber has requested that | provide you both with the attached letter from the Bar Association of the
Kingdom of Cambodia, dated 21 June and received in English today. This responds to the Chamber’s memo dated 31
May 2018 (E378/8/4}, seeking clarification about Mr. Koppe's status with the BAKC. The Chamber requests that you
take note of the contents of this response. With respect in particular to the BAKC's request to be provided with “specific
documents and information regarding [Mr. Koppe’s} title with the foreign bar association” by 28 June 2018, the
Chamber requests that Mr. Koppe respond directly to the BAKC with the requested information. The Chamber further
requests Mr. Endeley to keep it informed with respect to developments concerning Mr. Koppe's status.

Best regards,

Ken



